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Schedule of Events:
Dec. 21 –End of 2nd Quarter
Dec. 22 – Christmas Break
Jan. 7 – Students return to school
Jan. 11 – Report Cards 

This Week’s Bible Verse:   
Luke 2:19-20
17 When they had seen him, they spread the word concerning what had been told them about this child.  18 and all who heard it were amazed at what the shepherds said to them. 19 But Mary treasured up all these things and pondered them in her heart. 20 The shepherds returned, glorifying and praising God for all the things they had heard and seen, which were just as they had been told.”
 
Next Week’s Bible Verse: 

Math:  Test #12 
Math concepts for next week:
[image: AN00223_]	Subtraction with borrowing
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	Thirteen addition family
	Mixed Numbers
	Four Number Addition

Phonics: Test #13 
Study charts 12 and 13 in the Handbook for Reading.   Review last week’s test and class work papers in the Wednesday pack.   

Spelling: Special Christmas List! 
This week’s spelling test is just for fun.   It will not be graded! (Shhh! Merry Christmas! ) These are still important words for your child to learn to spell correctly. Enjoy practicing this list of Christmas words with your child.
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[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTE FROM THE TEACHER:	
 Dear Parents:
   Don’t forget that we will be having several tests this week that must be completed before the end of the nine weeks.  Please try not to miss any of these last several days, as make up tests would have to be done on the day we get back from our break. (I will complete all tests by this Thursday morning.)
    We will be having a small Christmas party in our classroom beginning at lunchtime this Thursday.  We’ll be enjoying pizza,some special treats, putting together a craft and perhaps playing a game or two!  Yay! Don’t forget that Friday is a half day and there’s NO aftercare!  
    I can’t believe this school year is halfway over.  Time is flying by so quickly.  I know it is for me because I enjoy every day that I spend teaching your children.  This is a very special group of students.  I feel blessed to be their teacher.  Thank you for sharing your child with me.
    My prayer for you and your family is that you enjoy celebrating the true meaning of Christmas and that each student returns healthy and safe after our vacation.  God bless you in the coming New Year.  Please keep reading and reviewing math facts over the break so your child’s skills won’t get rusty!   
    If you don’t have a church home, I’d like to invite you to join me and my family at Morningside for an awesome candle light service on Christmas Eve at either 5pm or 7pm.  
    If you’ve read this entire newsletter, please put a candy cane next to your signature in the assignment book.  
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		In His Service,
		Mrs. Gagne		
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